                                SVDP Conference of St. Ann’s Church, Bethany Beach, DE, Minutes
                                                               August 10, 2015
New Members-none
Sign in Sheet

Spiritual Advisor, Deacon Jack Freebery: Opening prayer
 Gospel 
Reflection and Meditation

Discussion question and sharing
Tom discussed the fact that some people are not receiving e-mails. Hopefully that will be rectified. 
Secretary’s report, Jackie Boyd-Minutes was approved from the last meeting.
Treasurer’s report, Eileen Mulaney-There was a $138.00 deposit since last meeting. The new balance is $6,213.28. 
President’s report, Tom Balwin-Tom read the e-mail of August 3rd, regarding space in the Men’s Club room being only temporary. Our conclusion is we will have to move off site. It was suggested that we attend on September 14 and approach the parish council with our needs. Jack Freberry discussed talking to Father and said that Father Klevence is in a difficult position but it is time to fish or cut bait. We need to tell Father and the parish council that we are ready to but we need space. Give us space or we will have to disband and give the money to the poor box or a check if money goes to SVdP treasury. At the next meeting Tom will bring an agenda of strategy. We will also bring a progress report to the parish council.
Client reports: none at this time.
Our next meeting will be Monday August 24, 2015 at 7:00 p.m. The parish council meeting is on September 14, 2015.  
Closing Prayer

Minutes respectfully submitted by Jackie Boyd, secretary. Notes taken by Kay Gebhart
